From: -

To: Clerks
Subject: Sidewalk request
Date: August 11, 2023 11:28:13 AM

To whom it may concern,
My name is Holly Daly and | am a 7 year resident of Sunderland with 2 young children, and 2 dogs.

| am writing this email to request a sidewalk to be installed on Albert street S ( from Thompson rd.
up to the Sunderland public school).

Myself and other Lorne Street community members use that part of Albert street to walk on, with
our children, pets and families. The shoulder is very small and I've witnessed on many occasions cars
speeding down that open stretch of road. There is no room for pedestrians to walk or for kids to ride
their bikes safely without going completely in the ditch. With the new park being installed, that part
of the roadway will be used more so to connect our part of the community to the park. It is
unrealistic to expect us to walk through the school, especially when school is back in September.

Please consider my request, as it will be a well used addition to the town, for myself, my family and
all the hundreds of other community members who also risk their lives walking down that stretch of
road.

Thank you

Holly Daly

Sent from Mail for Windows



